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April 28, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for the Uninsured Patient Care Program in fiscal year 2022. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is BANJ Health Center Inc. located at 201 N. Central Ave., 
Compton, CA. 90220. The funding would be used for expanding an existing program to provide 
direct health services to an additional 800 uninsured patients over a 12-month period. 

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Nanette Diaz Barragán 
Member of Congress  
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